Donna Conkling

From: Wendy Grossman <wgrossman62@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, January 14, 2021 9:22 PM

To: Mayor; Clerk's Department

Subject: RENAMING CROSSWAYS FIELD

CAUTION: External sender.

I’'m writing to you in support of renaming Crossway Field in honor of Rippy Phillips.

That’s a definite YES!

Our son has autism, and played football during his years in SMS. | can honestly say that Evan & Rippy learned from each
other. Both have big hearts, with no tolerance for losing! Rippy’s patience, support, and sense of humor made it an
awesome experience for Evan ( and for us as well!)

In short, he whole heartedly deserves this honor.

Wendy & Marty Grossman

Sent from my iPhone



